
D I G G L E   S T A R  - 21.12.2021

HEADTEACHER’S COMMENTS

The staff and governors of Diggle School wish 
you a very Merry Christmas and a happy, 

peaceful and healthy New Year.

Take care everyone and I hope you are all able 
to enjoy the festive season with those you love. 

If you want to feel festive please be sure to 
checkout all our Christmas songs on Facebook. 

Have you followed us on
Facebook? @Diggle School
(You don’t need a Facebook account to view the posts!)



Santa came 
to visit at 

the 
EYFS/KS1 

Party



Classes 5 & 6 had a great Christmas party



It’s 
Christmas 

Dinner Day!!

Thank you 
Mr Tillett !!



Class 3 and 4 launched this year’s music videos on Facebook last week and 
now Years 5 & 6 have also added theirs too.  They are all absolutely 

fantastic - and a great joyous way to end the term. Check out our facebook 
page to watch.

Remember to check out the KS2 Music Videos on Facebook!

The Y6 musicians also performed an instrumental 
Christmas song too!!

Outdoor christmas singing assembly 
Check out Facebook for our amazing rendition of 12 Days of Christmas



Christmassy Non-Uniform day



Just a few of the Christmas Jars painted in 
last week’s ‘pop up’ Christmas lunchtime 
club. 
I think you’ll agree they are amazing and 
all the children enjoyed doing them.


